
NewsletterñNo. 36 

Summer Term Two 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome to our last newsletter of the year and what a busy year itõs been!  

Our pre-school children have been working hard learning lots of nursery rhymes and action songs. This half term they will be looking at 
some familiar fairy tales. 

All our children have settled in well. In our ôGet To Know Youõ (GTKY) sessions we have been learning all about ôOurselvesõ. The children 
have produced some terrific self-portraits and are becoming more familiar with the nursery routines. 

We have transformed our role-play area into a giantõs castle for the beginning of this half-term and we will be welcoming some new crea-
tures over the next few days for us to look after and observe so watch this space! 
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ǘƘŜ {ǳƴǎƘƛƴŜ /ƭƻǿƴǎ ƻƴ ²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅ ǘƘŜ сǘƘ ƻŦ WǳƭȅΦ !ƭƭ ǘƘŜ ŎƘƛƭπ

ŘǊŜƴ ŀǊŜ ƛƴǾƛǘŜŘ ǘƻ ŀǧŜƴŘΦ LŦ ƛǘ ƛǎƴΩǘ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ƴƻǊƳŀƭ Řŀȅ 
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Nursery Trip to Cattle Country 

We are now in the process of finalising the 
plans for our trip to Cattle Country. The cost 
for this trip will be Ã9 per child to include a 
tractor ride. We will send home a letter soon 
about arrangements for payment but we hope 
that most people will be able to pay using 
ParentPay (which is the system you already 
use for paying for cooked lunches!). We will 
be taking a whole army of staff and volun-
teers with us and a big thank you to those of 
you who have said that you would help. If you 
are able to come along for the day to help we 
are always grateful for more helping hands! 

Sports Day 

This year Sports Day is due to take place on Thursday 7th July. 

The Infant and Nursery childrenõs races will be in the morning. If you have a Pre-School child and they would like to 
take part in the races but they donõt usually attend on a Thursday please bring them to the Nursery at 9am. You can 
then take a seat on the field to watch the races, returning to collect your child at 11.45am. 

If you have a child in the GTKY group who doesnõt normally attend on a Thursday please feel free to come and join in 
the fun but we ask that you take your child with you to the field to watch the races and they can join in with the tod-
dler races at the appropriate time.  

We would ask parents not to encourage their children to leave the care of the Nursery staff during the time we are out 
on the field as this can make it difficult for us to ensure the safety of all the children. When we have finished our races 
we will take all the Pre -School children back to the Nursery for a snack and a play. 

Some of you will be aware that the lunch arrangements are often different for Sports Day. We will send out more infor-
mation about this over the next few weeks.  
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Parentõs Evening  

Friday July 3pm- 4:30pm 

This is a chance to come and have an in-
formal look around the Nursery and to 
have a look at your child�·s Learning Jour-
nal. Please come along and have a chat to 
your child�·s Keyworker we would really 
like to see you! 

Both Mrs Ashbee and Mrs Rumsey will be 
available to speak to the pre- school par-
ents and answer any questions you may 
have about your child�·s transition to Re-
ception class in September. This is the 
best opportunity for us to share with you 
your child�·s Transition Record which is the 
statutory document that is passed from 
Nursery to school and must be signed by 
parents before the end of term. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Happy Birthday! 

June  

Florence  22nd 

Harrison 25th 

July 

Tabitha 26th 

Cerys 31st 

Violet 1st 

 

 

 

August 

Rosie 14th 

Lucas 

 

 

 

 
Parent/Carer Questionnaire 

Each year during the final term, ask Parents/
Carers to complete a Questionnaire reflecting on 
your child/childrenõs experiences during the year. 

This is a really good way for us to collect anony-
mous feedback from parents about the Nursery 
and is very useful to us as it helps us improve the 
service we provide. 

We would be grateful if you would complete the 
attached questionnaire and return it before the 
end of term. Last year the return rate was disap-
pointing. It would be really helpful if you could 
take a few minutes to complete the questionnaire 
and post it in the returns box in the Nursery cor-
ridor. 

Your ideas and opinions are really very important 
to us . 

Thank you! 

 

 

Lakefield PTA 

A really big Thank You to the Lakefield School PTA. Each 

year they enable us to buy fantastic new resources for the 

Nursery, fund entertainers at both the Christmas and the 

end of the year parties  and this year they have also kindly 

paid for our coach travel to Cattle Country! 

If you would like to support the PTA when your child moves  

up to school, you can speak to Debbie Howell (Henryõs Mum) 

who I am sure will be happy to take your details!  


